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STATE OF WASHINGTON 
 

UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION 
 

621 Woodland Square Loop S.E. ● Lacey, Washington 98503 

P.O. Box 47250 ● Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 

(360) 664-1160 ● TTY 1-800-833-6384 or 711 

January 19, 2024 

ERRATA TO NOTICE OF WORKSHOP 

(Set for Tuesday, March 5, 2024, at 8:30 a.m. until 12:30 p.m.) 

 

and 

 

NOTICE OF OPPORTUNITY TO FILE WRITTEN COMMENTS 

(Due by Friday, February 23, 2024, at 5 p.m.) 

 

Re: Commission-led workshop on the Inflation Reduction Act (IRA) and Infrastructure 

Investment and Jobs Act (IIJA),  

Docket U-240013 

 

TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS: 

On January 18, 2024, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) 

issued a Notice of Workshop and Notice of Opportunity to File Written Comments (Notice). The 

Notice incorrectly states in the caption and the text of the Notice that the due date for written 

comments is March 23, 2024. The correct date is February 23, 2024.  

 
The paragraph is to hereby corrected to read as follows: 

 

WRITTEN COMMENTS 

 

The Commission provides notice that interested persons may file comments in this 

Docket. However, these comments will not be summarized and may not be included in 

the formal agenda in advance of the workshop. The Commission requests written 

comments be received by Friday, February 23, 2024, to provide potential participants 

with adequate time for review in advance of the workshop. 

 

KATHY HUNTER 

Acting Executive Director and Secretary 

 


